
Resource Management Act 1991 

The following application for resource consent has been received by Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council.   

The application documents, including an assessment of environmental effects, can be viewed at 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council, 1 Elizabeth Street, Tauranga during normal office hours or on 
our website (https://www.boprc.govt.nz/environment/resource-consents/notifications). 
Alternatively, an electronic copy of the application documentation can be requested from the 
Regulatory Coordination Team via email to RegulatoryAdmin@boprc.govt.nz or phone 0800 884 
880.  

Applicant's address for service 

Application number RM19-0557.   

The Applicant is Alpine Export New Zealand Limited, and their postal address is C/O Pattle 
Delamore Partners Limited, PO Box 13 274, Tauranga 3141 or email 
Simon.Greening@pdp.co.nz.  

Nature of Application 

The Applicant has applied for resource consent to discharge contaminants to air 
(odour) associated with the pet food manufacturing processes utilising heat (as they 
specialise in producing air-dried jerky products) at 32B Koromiko Street, Judea, Tauranga. 

Location 

The legal description of the site is Lot 3, DPS 72539 and the site is located at or about map 
reference NZMS 260 1877847; 5822757.   

Submissions 

Any person may make a submission on the application by sending a written submission to Bay 
of Plenty Regional Council at PO Box 364, Whakatāne 3158 or email 
RegulatoryAdmin@boprc.govt.nz, no later than 5.00 p.m. on Thursday, 20 October 2022.  

The submission must be dated, signed by you and include: 

1 Your name, postal address, telephone number and facsimile number (if applicable). 
2 Details of the application, including location. 
3 Whether you support or oppose the application. 
4 Your reasons for the submission. 
5 The decision you wish the Bay of Plenty Regional Council to make. 
6 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission. 



A submission template can be downloaded from our website www.boprc.govt.nz or submission 
forms are available from our offices.  

A copy of your submission must also be served on the Applicant at the address given, as 
soon as reasonably practicable after serving your submission on Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council.   

Dated at Whakatane this 22 September 2022. 
Fiona McTavish 
Chief Executive 

Double Column, Public Notice Section 
Bay of Plenty Times on Thursday, 22 September 2022. 


